NRRAU L

May 23, 1969

Mr., Frank Meade
Post Office Box 592
Rangely, Colorado 81648

Dear Mr. Meade:

In checking through our files on producing wells in
Rangely, we find that you have never submitted a
Form 10 on the wells you took over in 1967 from
Arrowhead Oil Company. Accordingto our records,
these wells are Government C-0438B, Well Nos. 3,

9 and 11, loeated in the SW quarter of Sgetion 12. /¥ 020 )

We are enclosing some Form 10's for you to fill out
and submit on these wells. Under the 'Remarks’
column, please note that you took over operation of
these wells from Arrowhead Ofl Company and the
date.

Your early attention to this will be appreciated.

Very truly yours,
OIL: AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSICN

H. H. Morrell
Senior Petroleum Engineer

HHM:sp
Enclosures



